
From:Roberts, Sanne
Sent:Thu, 20 Jan 2022 11:55:27 +0000
To:Dods, Ranald
Subject:21/01908/FUL East Lodge, Netherurd

Ranald,

 

I’ve noted that the boundary wall to East Lodge is of an unusual design. It contributes to the 
architectural interest of the building and wider site, whilst also giving a strong sense of boundary 
denoting the historic extent of the Netherurd Estate. Removal of a section of the wall will have an 
adverse impact on these aspects of the site which further compounds the concerns raised in my 
comments.

 

Kind regards,

 

Sanne

 

Sanne Roberts IHBC

Heritage & Design Officer

 


